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From: Andrea F 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 10:23 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my support of the proposal to increase the fence height (development variance permit 
application no.00256).  
 
Thank you 
Andrea-Anna Fox 
Joint Owner of 301-545 Manchester Rd.  
 
Contact:   



From: alice french 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 7:46 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I am in support of the fence in question. 
Alice French 
407-545 Manchester Road 
Victoria, BC 
V8T 5H6 
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From: Gary 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 5:37 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: • Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256

Good afternoon, 
 
I am writing in support of the variance permit mentioned in the subject line. I have lived at Hampton Court for around 7 
years and think this is needed. My details are below: 
 
Gary Vickers 
111-545 Manchester Road, Victoria BC V8T5H6 

 
 
I hope the city will help us secure our homes.  
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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From: Jennifer Taccarelli 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 5:43 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256 
My name is Jennifer Taccarelli, my address is 206-545 Manchester rd. Victoria B. C.  
 
I am writing to SUPPORT this application. 
My children are not safe in this neighbourhood. They have witnessed continuous screaming and yelling of individuals 
under the influence. We find drugs, needles and human feces on our property regularly. They have witnessed more than 
one overdose situation during the day on our street.  
Last September My 12yr old daughter came across a man injecting drugs at the end of our block, this man chased her 
home!  
It is absolutely terrifying and unsafe for them to play in our neighbourhood.  This fence is the very least that the city can 
give to us after dumping hundreds of addicted and mentally ill in our neighbourhood without sufficient support. Our kids 
deserve to feel safe.  
 
Thank you for for considering our children's safety.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jennifer Taccarelli 
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From: Susanne Fox 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 5:56 PM
To: Public Hearings
Cc: Susanne Fox; 
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

We wish to express that we fully support the Development Variance Application No. 00256. 
 
We believe raising the allowable fence height is an important step to enhance security and safety of the complex and 
hope that council approves. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Susanne Fox & Steven Jacobson  
250-520 Dunedin Street 
Victoria BC  
 
 
 
 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of 
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of 
this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  

“Please visit our new Civic Web Portal at  to find information on upcoming meetings and past 
Council decisions, to search for background reports, and/or to sign up for e-notifications.”  
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From: Svetlana Sokolova 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 8:22 PM
To: Public Hearings

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256 
  
Svetlana Sokolova 
  
305-520 Dunedin St., Victoria BC, V8T2L6 
  
I am in support of the application. 
  
Thanks, 
  
  
  
  
-- 
Svetlana Sokolova 
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From: Will Fox 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 10:30 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my support of the proposal to increase the fence height (development variance permit 
application no.00256).  
 
Thank you 
William Fox 
Joint Owner of 301-545 Manchester Rd.  
 
Contact:   
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From: Anna Fox 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 1:22 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256

Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my support of the proposal to increase the fence height (development variance permit 
application no.00256).  
 
Thank you 
Anna Fox 
Joint Owner of 301-545 Manchester Rd.  
 
Contact:  
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From: Cheryl Peace
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 8:25 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256

Hello, 
 
I am in support of the application for Development Variance Permit No. 00256 regarding the fence at 545 Manchester 
and 520 Dunedin. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Cheryl Peace 
115 - 545 Manchester Road 
Victoria, BC  V8T 5H6 
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From: Ryan King 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 9:52 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing about the proposed variance to the fence bylaw for the property at 545 Manchester Road. 
 
I live in the townhouses at 3015 Jutland Road, with my unit facing onto Manchester directly across from this 
property.  I do not see an issue with this variance, for reasons that I will explain below.  The only thing that I 
would suggest would be landscaping buffer be included to soften the look of any fencing that is added.  This 
road is a nice green corridor with many trees and a lot of landscaping on both sides.  It would be a shame to 
reduce that. 
 
For context of those not living in the area, Manchester is a high foot traffic path from the corner of Burnside 
and Jutland through to Gorge Road.  During the week, this is a lot of commuting.  But a decent amount of this 
foot traffic includes the transient population of the area.  I do not say this to insult anyone in that situation, 
but to offer context.  There is a fair amount of yelling and odd behaviour that happens along this road.  It 
happens at least once a week but quite often more frequently, and usually at night.   
 
A fence like this would help the residents feel a little more comfortable in their own yard, and it would also 
reduce some of the noise that they experience from the instances described above. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Ryan King 
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From: Susan Elliott 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 7:52 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

To Whom It May Concern, 
My name is Susan Ellliott. I live at #102 - 520 Dunedin Street, Victoria, B. C. V8T 2L6 
 
I am in support of the project to change the fence height from 1.2m to 1.83m along the Manchester Road frontage. We 
who live in Hampton Court and Churchill Place are all aware of safety issues in our neighbourhood, I know that having the 
whole property fenced will alleviate our worries from things that are a left on our property. We have syringes left, drug 
paraphernalia, things stolen from patios, people sleeping on our property, and other damage being done. Please support 
our fence plans for safety issues as well as aesthetics because the fence that will be installed will add to our curbside 
views and appeal.  
 
Thank you in advance, Susan Elliott 
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From: Shannon Gauthier 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2021 11:52 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Hampton Court Fence

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing in regards to Development Variance Permit Application No. 00256.  
 
My name is Shannon Gauthier and my address is #403-545 Manchester Rd.  
 
I think it’s clear that there is zero reason to oppose raising this fence and I am very much in favour. I think you only have 
to look around this ‘eclectic’ neighbourhood to realize that a little bit more security is never a bad thing. As a young family 
who likes using the communal grassy area, I would feel better knowing that it is not an easy fence to hop over (as has 
been witnessed before).  
 
Thank you for your consideration, I think you know what to do! (Say yes to the fence raising…if that wasn’t clear)! 
 
Shannon Gauthier  
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